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RESCHEDULED – NEW DATE!! 
Come and see the SATs style questions in reading and find out how you can 

support your child from Reception to Year 2! 

Reading and Assessment Evening - Tuesday 30th October 

7:00-8:30pm 
This will be your opportunity to hear an update on the national assessments and how we assess 

your child in each year group at All Saints.  We will also look at the importance of reading and share 

some of the comprehension assessments with you. 

Parents have said this is the most helpful meeting of the year, as it provides a great 

understanding of how the year will progress and how you can best help your child 

at home. 

 

Our blossoming Reflection Garden 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This week, with the help of some green-fingered parents, we donned our gardening gloves and 
transformed the raised beds around the new Outdoor Classroom.  It looks beautiful!  Named ‘The 
Reflection Garden’, it’s filled with sweet-smelling herbs, locally grown azaleas, cheerful flowers and 
heathers in tribute to Reverend Canon Heather Humphreys, who loved and gave so much to All 
Saints. This area is now another beautiful place where the children can come to slow down, think 
and find peace, which is so important in their busy days. 
 
Over the coming weeks, every child will also plant a spring bulb, which we can watch grow and 
blossom next term. 
 
We’d like to say thank you to Forest Lodge Garden Centre, Millais Nursery and Hazelbank Nursery 
who all donated plants for this project. Special thanks must go to David of Hazelbank Nursery on 
Tilford Street, for his time helping us plant and his infectious enthusiasm for plants and gardening. 



The children loved learning about the plants and garden insects, and we’re excited to look at other 
ways to protect, improve and enjoy our fabulous grounds.  
 
Mrs Bedford would like to say a particular thank you to the parents who helped clear the garden 

ready for planting – Toby and Emma Eyre, who also helped with the planting along with Ben Kane 

and Andrea Goff.   

School Facebook launched! ….. 
 

 Watch  the garden team in action on the @All SaintsTilford Facebook page  
 

Dynamic learning in the Outdoor Classroom 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Year 1 maths               Year 2 literacy 

 

Blast Off! …. to infinity and beyond ….  
We have had an exciting day designing, creating and launching rockets to blast off our Space theme.  

Mr Bostock, Grace’s dad, kindly inspired the children, with his engineering knowledge, to 

independently adapt their designs to produce their own rockets.  The space theme will be the 

vehicle for our learning for the rest of the term, creating a passion and building on the children’s 

understanding of science and technology. 

 

 
 



STOP PRESS!!  
Have you seen the Woodpecker Class new entrants and the Garden Planting in the Farnham Herald? 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Budding Friendships  
 

Woodpeckers and their buddies enjoyed some 

priceless moments together.  Woodpeckers 

gave Owls the cards that they had made and 

the Year 2 buddies enjoyed playing with the 

children ‘Up The Hill’.  The staff are so proud of 

the relationships the children are forming and 

the care and respect the children give towards 

each other. 

  

 

Upcoming Events 

*BEDTIME STORY - Wednesday 17 October 5:00-6:00pm*  
Children are invited to come back to school at 5:00pm to have a bedtime story with their class 
teacher.  Children come dressed in their pyjamas and dressing gowns; they can bring a special toy 
and pillow.   
 
*HARVEST FESTIVAL - Friday 19 October at 9:30am in church*  
Parents are welcome to join us for our Harvest Festival service. Nearer the time, please can children 
bring non-perishable foods that they can offer at the Service - please refer to the Harvest Shopping 
Lists that came home recently.  Thank you. 
 
*FLU IMMUNISATION – Tuesday 20 November*  

All our children are being offered free flu immunisation via the NHS Childhood Flu Immunisation 

Programme in schools.  This is a quick and simple spray up the nose (no needles) and will protect 

against the influenza viruses most likely to be circulating this winter. Please complete and return 

the consent form as soon as possible even if you do not wish your child to have the immunisation. 

Thank you. 



*PARENT CONSULTATIONS – Thursday 8 November* 

1:30-4:00pm and 5:30-8:00pm 

Sign-up sheets will be available after half term – further details will follow. 

 
 Dates for your diary 

WK Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Sat/Sun 
Clubs 
 

15 16 
 
 
 
 
 

17 
 
 
 
5:00-6:00pm 
Bedtime Story 

18 
 
 
 
 
 

19 
9:30am 
Harvest Festival 
In church – all 
welcome 
2:45 Owls Cake 
Sale 

20/21 

HALF TERM 
22-28 October  

No  
Clubs 
 

29 30 
7:00-8:30pm 
Reading & 
Assessment 
Evening 

31 
Open Morning for 
2019 entrants 
 

1 November 
 

2 
 
 
3:00-4:30pm 
FOAS Film Club 

3/4 

Clubs 5 6 7 8 
1:30-4:00 & 5:30-
8:00pm 
Parent 
Consultations 

9 
9:15am Owl Class 
Assembly 
 
7:45 FOAS Quiz 

10/11 
 

Clubs 12 13 14 
Open Morning for 
2019 entrants 
 

15 
Open Morning for 
2019 entrants 
 

16  
FOAS Shiny 
Sparkly Day 
9:15am Kingfisher 
Class Assembly 
 

17/18 
 

Clubs 
 
 

19 
 
 
 
 

20 
 
 
Flu Immunisations 
 
 

21 
Open Morning for 
2019 entrants  
 

22 
 
 

23 
Time TBC 
Outdoor 
Classroom Launch 
 

24/25 
 
 
 
 

Clubs 26 27 
9:15-2:15 
Kingfishers to 
Guildford 
Cathedral 
Advent Workshop 

28 29 30 
9:15am 
Woodpecker Class 
Assembly 

1/2 December 
2 December - 
12:00-2:30pm 
FOAS 
Christmas Fair 

No Clubs 3 4 
Signposts 
Christmas Tour in 
school 

5 
Last Forest School 
for Kingfisher Class 

6 7 8/9 

No Clubs 10 11 12 13 14 
13:45 Christmas 
Service in church 

15/16 

No Clubs 17 
Phyllis Tuckwell 
Reindeer Run in 
school (charity 
fundraiser) 

18 
Miller’s Ark in 
school 

19 
Signs of Christmas 
1:15pm School 
Finishes 
LAST DAY OF 
TERM 
 

   

 

School starts back on Monday 7 January 2019 


